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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 21, S. 2015 titled “Disaster Risk Reduction
and Management Coordination and Information Protocol” as reiterated by DepEd
Order No.33, S. 2021 titled “School-Based Disaster Preparedness and Response
Measures for Tropical Cyclones, Flooding, and Other Weather-Related
Disturbances and Calamities”

Based on the above-captioned DepEd Memoranda, it is incumbent upon
schools to create, enhance and maintain mechanisms for anticipating, preparing
for, and responding to the impacts of hazards. It is recognized that the value of
the School-based Management in DRRM is vital in undertaking disaster
preparedness measures. As such, designation of the School Disaster Risk
Reduction and Management Coordinator is essential.

Anent this, all schools are required to designate its respective School
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management (SDRRM) Coordinator for School
Year 2022-2023, 2023-2024 and 2024-2025. In designating SDRRM
Coordinator, please take note of the provisions of DO 33, S. 2021, more
particularly Section V, paragraph #12-15 for reference and proper guidance. It
is also advised that schools must reorganize its respective School Disaster Risk
Reduction and Management Team (SDRRM).

Deadline for the submission per district of the Designation Letter and the
SDRRMT will be on May 10, 2023 at the division office.

For questions and clarifications, please contact:
Glenda Marie B. Botin JD

Project Development Officer Il (DRRM)
09999923798

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 620 2371
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph




